
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

The Three Peaks Reading Challenge 
 

A Book a Week to Reach the Peak! 
 

As part of our celebrations for World Book Day and our ongoing mission to ensure every child at 

Brinsworth Whitehill reads at home, we are launching a new reading challenge for all children in FS and  

KS1 to take part in. 

 

Each child needs to at least read one book every week. Each book that a child reads should be written on 

their Reading Challenge Record Sheet, which we have stuck inside your child’s Reading Record. Books 

should be a range of genres and give your child the opportunity to share a book with a grown up at home.  

Below, we have listed some recommended reading books that are age appropriate and may interest your 

child. Your child’s class teacher may have a copy of these recommended reading books or you may want to 

buy your own copy for your child’s home library. Your child can also read their book banded reading book, 

a comic, a newspaper or share a more ‘grown up’ story with an older sibling or friend.  

 

Foundation Stage 2 Y1 Y2 
A Squash and a Squeeze The Very Hungry Caterpillar - 

Eric Carle 

The Day the Crayons Quit – 

Drew Daywalt 

Room on the Broom Peace at Last- Jill Murphy 

 

The Adventures of Captain 

Underpants – Dave Pilkey 

Zog The Gruffalo - Julia Donaldson 

 

The Giraffe and the Pelly and 

Me – Roald Dahl 

Tiddler Meg and Mog - Helen Nicholl 

 

The Tear Thief – Carol Ann 

Duffy 

The Highway Rat 

 

Green Eggs and Ham- Dr Seuss 

 

Once Upon an Ordinary School 

Day – Colin Norton 

What the Ladybird Heard Owl Babies - Martin Waddell 

 

The Killer Cat – Anne Fine  

 

We really hope your child can be involved in our Reading Challenge and watch themselves climb one of the 

Three Peaks, as part of our weekly celebration assembly. The children who read 15 books (or more!) will 

receive a reward at the end of the academic year. 

 

“There are many little ways to enlarge your child’s world. Love of books is the best 

of all.” 
Thank you for your on-going help and support to ensure you child is the best they can be. 

 

Let’s get climbing! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Peach 

KS1 Leader  
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